
Utah’s Medicaid Advisory
Committee needs your voice!
Utah’s Medicaid Advisory Committee (MAC) is a group of Medicaid members and
providers. They meet to share their input and experience. The meeting covers
important topics with the goal of improving the Medicaid program.

As a committeemember, you can help by:

● Sharing your point of view and experience as a Medicaid member
● Giving feedback about howMedicaid services meet the needs of

Medicaid members
● Being a voice for Medicaid members

The MAC represents diverse Utahns

Utah’s MAC is made up of people from different ethnic, racial, and geographic backgrounds.
Your perspective as a Medicaid member matters!

How can I get involved?

To learn more about the MAC, please visit: https://medicaid.utah.gov/mcac

If you are interested in being a member of the committee, please contact Sharon Steigerwalt
at: ssteigerwalt@utah.gov

You may be paid for your time attending MAC meetings. Medicaid members or
a relative of a Medicaid member may be eligible, with Department approval.
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